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RSIPF Commissioner and senior executive on retreat in Central 
Province 

 

The recently appointed Commissioner of the Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) 

Mostyn Mangau and his senior executive are currently at Tulagi, Central Province on a two-

day retreat that started today and will end tomorrow (28 August 2020). 

Commissioner Mangau says, “As the new Commissioner I have decided that it is necessary 

that I and my senior executive spend some time at a retreat to bond, establish a better 

rapport with each other to build a stronger relationship amongst ourselves.” 

 “A retreat is simply one step among many in a continuing process to sustain an effective 

RSIPF in the years ahead.” 

Commissioner Mangau adds, “At the retreat we will discuss my first 100 days planned 

activities, the RSIPF Strategic Directions and how the directions will be linked to the 

Solomon Islands Government (SIG) Strategic Plans.” 

On arrival at Tulagi this morning, RSIPF officers there mounted a parade in the 

Commissioner’s honour and he also paid a courtesy call on the Central Provincial 

Government Premier, Stanley Manetiva and his Executive. 

The retreat program is supported by the Solomon Islands Police Development Program 

(SIPDP). 

//End// 

 

 

For any media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit contact:  

 

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established 

in 1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe, secure and peaceful 

Solomon Islands’.  The RSIPF strive to provide efficient, capable 

and responsive policing service and expect RSIPF officers to 

adhere to the RSIPF values. 

For ongoing news and information, please go to 

www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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